
$20 Per Officer to Build in 2005!  

- JOIN US FOR THE FINAL PUSH -   

The goal is in sight and your help is needed!  
The Washington State Law Enforcement Memo-
rial Foundation will begin construction of the State 
law enforcement memorial the summer of 2005 if 
fundraising is completed by May 5, 2005.   

The Memorial is a $1.6 million dollar project.  The 
Goal: Raise $300,000 by May 5, 2005. 

Please join us, along with law enforcement asso-
ciations around the State, in the final fundraising 
push!  If every Washington State law enforce-
ment officer donates $20.00, we will be half-
way towards the goal! 

The law enforcement memorial is our memorial.  
It is time to honor the Washington State law     
enforcement officers who  paid the ultimate     
sacrifice by giving their lives in the line of duty. 

It’s easy —just $20 per officer to build in 2005!   

 

Make your tax deductible donation today! 

  All donations gratefully accepted.  

W
a

s
h

in
g

to
n

 S
ta

te
 L

a
w

 
E

n
fo

r
c

e
m

e
n

t 
M

e
m

o
r

ia
l 

F
o

u
n

d
a

ti
o

n
 

P.O. Box 2047 
Issaquah, WA  98027 

Phone: 425-657-0370 
Fax:425-392-7729 

NEW WEBSITE! 

www.wslemf.org 

W a s h i n g t o n  
S t a t e  L a w  
E n f o r c e m e n t  
M e m o r i a l  
F o u n d a t i o n  

Date: 01/10/05 

For credit card   
donations, call      

425-657-0370, or 
go online to 

www.wslemf.org 

Mail checks to: 
P.O .Box 2047       
Issaquah, WA 

98027 


